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REPORT FROM THE FIELD
GREETINGS IN THE WONDERFUL NAME OF JESUS!
The month of June has been a month of open doors and connections.
We began by celebrating Pentecost Sunday in Centre Évangélique Le Rocher
in Melun, where we were privileged to minister. One man was baptized. It
was a blessed weekend!
We also continued to do prayer walks and street evangelism in Nantes. Right
after one of our  street evangelisms, God placed a young man in our path
named Alex who had been given only two weeks to live because of a terminal
disease. Four weeks later, he was still alive. Praise the Lord! We know God
kept him! As we shared the Gospel with him, he expressed a deep hunger for
God and a desire to be baptized in Jesus’ name. Two days after our initial
meeting, we had the privilege of baptizing him in the wonderful name of
Jesus! We are so thankful for this God ordained encounter! We know there
are many more souls just like Alex who are hurting and in need of salvation.
God is working in the hearts of the people of Nantes and of the entire region
of Pays de La Loire! Please continue to uphold us and our children in prayer.
Pray also for God to continue to draw souls who are hungry for Him! Pray for
favor and open doors with city officials.
Blessings in Jesus’ name!
The Ciullas

 THIS MONTH:
-We continued to cover the
city of Nantes with prayer

by going on prayer walks in
key areas.

-We did some street
evangelism and shared the
Word of God in the streets

of the city.

-We had our first baptism

-We went to the city of
Vannes for a Bible study

and a prayer meeting with a
lady named Sylvette.

HERE IS ALEX RIGHT AFTER BEING BAPTIZED IN
JESUS’ NAME!


